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From: Hatala, Carlen
To: Elmer, Linda
Subject: FW: Certificate of Appropriateness for 2134 N. Terrace Ave.
Date: Thursday, April 16, 2015 2:43:44 PM


Please include in the file for 2134 N. terrace Avenue.
 
Carlen
 


From: Robert E Schmidt III [mailto:res@boulderventure.com] 
Sent: Thursday, April 16, 2015 1:35 PM
To: chatal@milwukee.gov
Subject: Certificate of Appropriateness for 2134 N. Terrace Ave.
 
Dear Ms. Hatala,
 
This letter is an expression of support for the proposed ornamental iron fence proposed for 2134 N.
Terrace Ave.  We believe that the fence design is elegant, a welcome addition, and very appropriate
for the neighborhood.
 
Sincerely,
 
Robert and Sarah Schmidt
Owners of 2131 N. Terrace Ave.
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